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Senate Limits Funds for Nixon 
The Senate voted yesterday 

to deny all but $200,000 of the 
$850,000 recommended by 
President Ford to help former 
President Nixon return to pri-
vate life. 

The transition funds were 
contained in an $8.3 billion 
catch-all supplemental appro-
priations bill, adopted 65 to 18. 

Although many of the provi-
sions in the bill will have to 
be reconciled between Senate 
and House allocations, the 
Nixon funds will be held to 
$200,000 because the two 
chambers approved identical 
amounts. 

Under provisions of the Sen-
ate and House bills, Mr. Nixon 
would receive $100,000 of the 
$450,000 requested for trans- 

ition costs and $100,000 of the I 
$400,000 asked for pension and 
allowances. 


